
Town of Niagara 

NOTICE OF OPEN HOUSE AND PUBLIC HEARING TOWN OF NIAGARA 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE 

 

Please take notice that an open house and public hearing will be held on a proposed amendment 

and update to the Town of Niagara comprehensive plan on Tuesday, April 20, 2021 from 5:00 

p.m. – 5:30 p.m. at the Town Hall, W6889 US Hwy 8, Niagara, WI 54151. The proposed 

amendment is intended to update the comprehensive plan to reflect changes to existing land uses 

and maps, population, updated numbers since the current comprehensive plan was adopted in 

August of 2009 and to comply with the State requirement that comprehensive plans be updated 

at least once every 10 years. Copies of the proposed amendment are available for review at the 

Town Hall by appointment only by contacting the Town Clerk, by mail at the address indicated 

below, by phone at 715-251-1545 or by email at townni@borderlandnet.net. A copy of the 

proposed amendment is also available on the Town website at www.townofniagara.com  The 

public is invited to speak on the proposed amendment or provide written comments. Any 

questions, written comments, or requests for a copy of the proposed amendment should be 

directed to the clerk, Dawn Johnson (mailing address: N22380 Hansen Rd. Niagara). The Plan 

Commission and Town Board will review the comments received prior to adoption of the plan 

update. The Planning Commission will meet at 5:30 to act on these minor changes and the Town 

Board action will occur on the same day, April 20, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

http://www.townofniagara.com/

